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Tuesday, March 1, 2016

We will be starting the electrical underground on Thursday.

FIELD ISSUES

We received confirmation on the pole light today. It is going to move so its not in the way of the 

future expantion. We still have not heard from the city on the storm drain inceptor.

Keystone Pacific Warehouse
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